BAYLOR COLLEGE._OF MEDICINE
TEXAS MEDICAL CENTER
HousTtonN, TExAS 77025

CorA AND WEBB MADING DEPARTMENT OF SURGERY
(713) 529-4951

AIR MAIL

September
2

1969

Dr. Leonidas H. Berry
412 E. 47th Street
Suite 26

Chicago, Illinois 60653

Dear M

Upon returning from a trip abroad, I found your letter
of August 15, 1969. Unfortunately, I did not get to the
meeting and, therefore, did not have an opportunity to
review your application.

We are still making changes in the heart valve, but as
soon as our final modifications have been incorporated,
I shall send you one, autographed, as you requested.
Warm personal regards.

Yours sincerely,

Michael E. DeBakey, M. D.



